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Comments: US Forest Service

RE:  Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement &amp; Expansion #61746

 

As a Montana native whose family spent many summer weekends in the Swan Valley I oppose the expansion

project as proposed.  

Please consider not allowing the number of lodging accommodations in this proposal.  The increased capacity is

too large to guarantee the preservation of Holland Lake's ecosystem and beauty.

The area serves as a corridor for wildlife so the increase population, traffic and building should be more closely

considered in this project.  With such a large developer involved there are concerns that money will be making

the decisions.  

Please consider the preservation of this historic landmark and take into consideration those local neighbors who

have already voiced their concerns about losing buildings with such history to another resort built solely to bring

in a higher profit.  Please consider the hundreds of families who camp in the nearby campgrounds and play in

that water who stay yearly because they do not want to be next door to a bustling inn.  Please consider the bears

who pass by and the lone wolverine passing thru in the winter and keep in mind their habitat is shrinking fast so

maybe not allowing such an expansion is a better idea for the majority of Montana.  

Thank you for your considerations.


